
TAKE THE 
SURVEY!

SHARE  YOUR THOUGHTS  AND IDEAS

The Village of Saranac Lake has been awarded funding
through the New York State Department of Environmental
Conservation's (NYSDEC) Smart Growth Grant Program to

assist with the planning phase of a streetscape
improvement project along Lake Flower Avenue. 

The study limits include Lake Flower Avenue between its
intersections with River Street and Turtle Pond Road. 

THE  V I LLAGE OF  SARANAC LAKE  INVITES  YOU TO  

As part of the existing conditions analysis, the Village is
evaluating the following: bicycle & pedestrian infrastructure

conditions and connectivity, roadway conditions,
landscaping, signage & wayfinding opportunities. 

SHARE  YOUR THOUGHTS  ON THE  NEEDS
AND OPPORTUNIT IES  WITHIN THE
CORRIDOR BY  TAKING THIS  SURVEY.
T O  T A K E  T H E  S U R V E Y  
V I S I T   T H E  V I L L A G E  W E B S I T E ,  O R
W W W . R E S E A R C H . N E T / R / L A K E F L O W E R C O R R I D O R S U R V E Y  
O R  S C A N  T H E  Q R  C O D E  O N  Y O U R  M O B I L E  D E V I C E

www.research.net/r/lakeflowercorridorsurvey

